
 

 
 

 
WHEATON SANITARY DISTRICT  

NSI NORTHSIDE PARK  
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

 

Due to ongoing construction of Wheaton 
Sanitary District’s (WSD) Northside Interceptor 

Sewer Replacement Project (NSI), please be 
advised that a portion of Darling Street 

currently is closed for parking on the road’s 
shoulder, and the north lot of Northside Park 

will be closed starting Wednesday, 1/5/22  
for approximately a week.  Park District 
Officials have indicated that residents  
can park in the parking lot by the pool. 

 
Also, Armbrust Avenue construction will 

resume on Monday, 1/3/22, and continue  
to the north side of Northside Park.   

Updates will be posted on WSD’s website  
as appropriate.  Please let us know if  

you have any questions. 


